
Dear parents/carers, 

 

Welcome to Term  2! 

 

A big thanks to all students,  parents and  families for attendance at the ANZAC march and ceremony 
yesterday. We were very proud to have nearly 100% participation of Urana PS students; it was       
fantastic to see them marching in school uniform, taking pride in their school and respecting the    
ANZAC day traditions.  

We have a busy term planned! Commencing next Wednesday for 8 weeks (each Wednesday), we will 
have a qualified gymnastics instructor working with all students for an hour’s session; there is no 
charge to families. 

Commencing this afternoon,  students will participate in scripture lessons with Mrs Grace Wright. 
Scripture lessons will be fortnightly each Wednesday afternoon. If there are any parents/carers  who 
do not want  their children to  participate in scripture lessons, please inform the school in writing. 
Thank you.  

All students will be travelling to Jerilderie this Friday 28th April to participate at the Small Schools’ 
Cross Country Carnival. Mrs Hughes and Lea Bentham will be accompanying the students on the day. 
Permission notes and information will be sent home. On Monday 1st May, years 5 and 6 students will 
be attending the “Grip” leadership conference in Wagga; notes and information attached. Arrival time 
back at school will be approximately 4:15pm, to allow for some refreshments and fun activities on the 
way home! 

Cooking and after school activities will recommence next Tuesday, 2nd May. 

There are many and varied activities planned in the classrooms, and we shall keep you updated on 
Facebook and newsletters. Please stay tuned! 

 

 

Anita Houldsworth 

Principal 

 

Urana Public School 
                 62 William St  URANA  NSW  2645 
               Ph 0269 208005   Fax 0269 208103 

                    Email: urana-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
      Website: www.urana-c.schools.det.nsw.edu.au 
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  ANZAC Day 2023 



COMING UP 

 

28th April   Small Schools’ cross country Jerilderie 

 

1st May   Yrs 5/6 Grip Leadership conference Wagga 

2nd May  Cooking and afterschool program 

3rd May  Gymnastics 

 

9th May  Cooking and afterschool program 

10th May  Gymnastics and Scripture  

 

16th May  Cooking and afterschool program 

17th May  Gymnastics 

 

23rd May   Cooking and afterschool program 

24th May  Gymnastics and Scripture 

 

30th May  Cooking and afterschool program 

31st May  Musica Viva Lockhart 

 

 

 

 


